Point Cadet Marina Upgrades
Ribbon Cutting

Wednesday, June 5 ® 4 p.m.

between Golden Nugget Casino and Margaritaville

This project was paid for in part with federal funding from the U.S. Department
of the Treasury and the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality under
the Resources and Ecosystems Sustainability, Tourist Opportunities, and Revived
Economies of the Gulf Coast States Act of 2012 (RESTORE Act).

Funds for this project appropriated by the Mississippi Legislature, 2019 Tidelands
Trust Fund, through the Secretary of State, Delbert Hosemann, and the Mississippi
Department of Marine Resources.
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